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News  
 

 
Hopefully everyone had a wonderful holiday season!  

 
January is a busy month at Enchanted Care. We have several fun 
days planned to help ward off the winter blues. Please remember, 

our special dress days are not monitory for the children, but they 
are fun when more participate. Please see the side bar or our 

monthly calendar for a full list of special dress days.  
 
Over the holidays, I hired a new Third Level Leader, Ms. Jodi 

Robinson. She taught Pre-K in South Carolina for several years 
before returning to Marysville. She joined our team on January 3rd 

and has spent the majority of her time in our Infant and Toddler 
One classrooms. Over the next few months, she will be spending 
time in various classrooms to get to know our teachers, students 

and families. We are excited to have Ms. Jodi on our team.  
 

Surveys were sent out via email last week. Please take a few 
minutes to fill out the survey. Your feedback is appreciated. We will 
use the information gathered to continue to improve our center 

and the care we provide. Thanks for your continued support!  
 

Please reach out if you have any questions. Heidi and I are happy 
to help.  

 
Mallory Harney, Principal 

Parent’s Night Out  
 
Our next Parent’s Night Out is Friday, February 3rd from 6pm-9pm. 

The sign-up sheet is locate on the window is the lobby. We will 
provide pizza, salad, fruit and milk for the children to eat. You can 

send pajamas in for your child(ren). We are happy to get them 
ready for bed. Please sign-up for Parent’s Night Out by 1/30/2017.  

 



Important Links 
 
Menu 

http://www.enchantedcare.c

om/preschools/columbus/ma

rysville/ 

 
Calendar  

http://www.enchantedcare.c

om/preschools/columbus/ma

rysville/parents/monthly-

calendar/ 
 
Menu 

http://www.enchantedcare.c

om/preschools/columbus/ma

rysville/parents/lunch-menu/ 

Contact Us 

Mallory Harney, Principal 

Mallory.Harney@nlcinc.com 

 

Heidi Edwards, Assistant 

Principal  

Heidi.Edwards@nlcinc.com 

 

Learning Center  

937-642-0710 

 

Kids’ Campus  

937-642-1487 

 

Admissions  

877-959-3739 

 

 Events  

 

Community Donations – In January, we are 
collecting donation for an orphanage in Mexico. 
This orphanage is very near and dear to Ms. 

Gaby, our intermediate teacher. It burnt to the 
ground. We are looking for donations of children’s 

clothing and personal care items.  

Throwback Thursday – Thursday, January 19 
is Throwback Thursday. Please dress your child 

for a different decade… your choice.  

Kindergarten/Kids’ Campus Information 

Night – Attention Pre-K Parents!! Swing by Kids’ 
Campus on Wednesday, January 25th to learn 

more about our before and after school program 
and our private early start Kindergarten program.  

Reminders… 

 

Outside Food - Enchanted Care  

discourages  bringing outside food into the 
building. We have several students with 

allergies, and it is our primary focus to  
keep all children safe.  

Hand Washing - In further effort to keep the children safe, we 

would like to start encouraging all of the children to wash their 
hands when they arrive at Enchanted Care. This will help prevent 

the spread of germs. 

Referral Program - We have an amazing referral program! For 
each family you refer to Enchanted (any location) you will receive 

FREE TUITION for one week. 

Tuition is due Monday. If payments are not made by noon on 

Tuesday, a $25 late payment fee will be charges. We offer 
automatic check withdraw and credit card payments. Please reach 
out if either of these payment option appeals to you. 

Enchanted Care is a Smoke Free campus. If you choose to smoke, 
please dispose of your cigarette before pulling into the parking lot. 

Thank you for your understanding.  
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